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Tuesday 16th May 2023 
 

Dear Year Two Families, 
 
Next term we will be learning all about castles; how they were built, their uses and how they 
have changed over time. To help us with our learning, we will be visiting Walmer Castle with 
the children where we will explore the moat, main castle and gardens. We will also be taking 
part in a ‘Plot to Plate’ workshop to supplement the learning we have been doing about 
plants and healthy living and eating.  
 
This trip will take place on Friday 23rd June 2023. The coach will collect us at 9.00am so 
children should arrive in school at normal time. Please make every effort to be prompt that 
day as a late set off would impact on our time at the castle. We are aiming to be back for 
usual pick up time so please collect your child in the usual location at 3pm.  

 
The cost of this trip per child is £11.60. Please make payment and consent to this trip via the 
Arbor app by Friday 9th June 2023. 

 
At this time of year, we hope the weather will be more favourable so please pack a sun hat, 
sun cream and plenty of water. All children should wear school uniform with comfortable and 
appropriate footwear for walking around a castle. Each child will also need a packed lunch for 
the day.  If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child, please do let 
the school office know. 
 
We would also like to invite some parents to volunteer to support us on our school trip. If this 
is something you would like to do, please talk to your child’s class teacher about requesting a 
space. 
 
We are looking forward to this wonderful experience and we are sure the children will love it 
too!  If you have any further queries about the trip, please do speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Year Two Team 


